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AMARILLO SPCA
LOW-COST SPAY/NEUTER

AMARILLO
VOUCHER PROGRAM SPCA

Thanks to a wonderful & generous grant our shelter received, and with
the help of Lone Star Veterinary Services, Amarillo SPCA is presently
able to help significantly with spay/neuter surgery costs. We have
vouchers you can purchase for $40.00. You will need to purchase the
voucher, for cat or dog sterilization, at our shelter. Amarillo SPCA is
located at 11901 S. Coulter, and open Tuesday through Saturday from 12
to 5 p.m. Once you purchase the voucher, you will contact Lone Star
Veterinary Services to set up a surgery appointment. NOTE: Lone Star
is the only Veterinarian who honor our vouchers.

The spay/neuter program that Amarillo SPCA is offering can help to pre-

vent litters of unwanted cats and dogs in the Amarillo and surrounding

area. If you have questions, please call our shelter at 806-622-0555.
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